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BRIEF HISTORY AND OVERVIEW OF BEWDLEY PETANQUE CLUB


Bewdley Petanque Club (BPC) was started by a small group of people wishing to take up the game of Petanque (Boules) in 1987 initially playing from The Hop Pole Inn, Bewdley where a piste was constructed by members.  Subsequently the club was moved to The Royal Forester at Callow Hill where another larger piste and facilities were constructed mostly by the now increased number of members.

In 2016 BPC were in the position of having to find a new venue for our club and in 2018 following initial discussions an agreement was reached with Bewdley Cricket Club to construct another new piste and club pavilion.  This was made possible by various fund raising events by club members, donations and the donation of materials to enable us to proceed with the build.

In 2019 we commenced our season as long standing members of the Severn Valley Petanque League at our newly constructed and completed facility at Bewdley Cricket Club.  We play League matches, friendly matches and our own interclub games throughout the playing season of April to September and there are matches and events organised even through the Winter season.

Severn Valley Petanque League (SVPL) games are played each Tuesday evening (home and away).   Our piste is also floodlit.

We are a very friendly club and our membership has increased over the last few years to 32 members enabling us to register two teams in the SVPL.  However, we are not number bound and anybody who wishes to come and have a look and try the game of Petanque is more than welcome on a Saturday or Sunday when some of our members practise but this needs to be pre-arranged by telephoning the numbers below.

Chairman:  Rod Ricketts – 01584 781760
Treasurer:  Bob Hill – 01299 401722
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